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Extract from the minutes of the Joint Governance Committee - 27 September
2022

JGC/037/22-23 Conferment of Honorary Aldermen and Honorary
Alderwomen

Before the Committee was a report from the Director for Communities, copies of
which had been circulated to all Members and copies are attached to the signed
copy of these Minutes as Item 11.

The report sought approval for a protocol in relation to the conferment of Honorary
Aldermen and Honorary Alderwomen at Adur District Council (ADC).

The Committee was asked to recommend to Adur District Council, the conferring
of the title of Honorary Alderwoman to Liza McKinney and Debbie Kennard and
the title of Honorary Alderman to Brian Boggis and Geoff Howitt

The recommendations in the report were proposed by Councillor Kevin Boram,
seconded by Councillor Gabe Crisp and unanimously supported by the
Committee.

Resolved

The Joint Governance Committee -

1. considered and approved the Appointment of Honorary Aldermen and
Honorary Alderwomen Protocol as set out in Appendix A,

2. recommended to Adur District Council the conferring of the title of Honorary
Alderwoman to Liza McKinney and Debbie Kennard and the title of
Honorary Alderman to Brian Boggis and Geoff Howitt;

3. recommended to Adur District Council:

That a special meeting of the Council be arranged under section 249(1) of
the Local Government Act 1972 for the specific purpose of conferring the
tittes of Honorary Alderwoman to Liza McKinney and Debbie Kennard and
Honorary Alderman to Brian Boggis and Geoff Howitt



